
Hello.

On Tuesday 30th January at 2:30pm we are holding a Parent 

Workshop for you all to come and see what Family Learning is and 

what courses we will be offering. This is also an opportunity for you to 

meet other parents and sign up for future events. Please let the school 

know by 26th January if you would like to come.

You said, we listened…

When dropping off children into the EYFS playground, we politely ask 

that only the parent(s) of the child or person dropping off the child goes 

on to the playground. We have a duty to safeguard our children and 

one of the ways that we do this is by limiting the number of adults on 

the playground.

At the beginning of the week, we welcomed in leaders from schools 

across the country as part of our Challenge Partners review. We were 

really pleased with their report which you can read here: Knighton-Mead-
Primary-Academy-Challenge-Partners-QAR-report.pdf (knighton-tmet.uk)

They were all very impressed with the children and described them as 

being polite, confident and bubbly. 

A favourite quote of mine was 'Another dimension to this genuine, 

family-orientated philosophy is the ‘everyone is welcome’ culture, which 

permeates all of school life.’  I feel that it encapsulates the ethos of 

Knighton Mead. 

Have a wonderful weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
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A huge congratulations goes 

to Sheridan Class this week 

for amazing attendance and 

a congratulations also goes 

to Lansdowne Class for 

amazing punctuality this 

week. 

Please remember that gates 

open at 8.40am and children 

must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 

work with your attendance 

and punctuality. Many 

thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Monday 29th January - Year 4 Meeting about 

Lyne farm residential – 9am - main office

Tuesday 30th January – Family Learning 

Workshop 

Friday 2nd February– Crazy Hair Day for 

Community Wishes

Friday 9th February – Reception and Y6 – 

height and weight measurements

Friday 16th February– Last day of the half term.

Monday 26th February– school reopens to 

children 

Friday 16th March – Comic Relief

Attendance

Class
Attendance 

%

Bloomfield 94.8%

Macaulay 92.3%

Lansdowne 87.8%

Richmond 92.2%

Hughenden 90.72%

Lothair 94.3%

Sheridan 95.9%
Whole 

School 

Attendance 

92.5%

Character muscle of the week

Feeling safe and secure:

Being able to feel relaxed 

and comfortable.  You 

can help others feel this too.

Primary Leadership Team

#collaboration #community

On Friday 2nd February we 
will be having a Crazy Hair 

Day to raise money for 
Community Wishes. 

Children may wear their 
hair in an interesting way 

and bring in £1 for the 
charity. 

Congratulations to all of our 

badge winners this week.
Richmond

Harper – Red Merit

Aleeza – Bronze Star

Blake – Blue Merit

Hephzibah – Yellow

Rohanya – Blue

Sheridan

Cameron – Yellow Merit

Zahra – Silver Star

Kacper – Bronze Star

Esme – Blue Merit



Do you want information on 
becoming a secondary teacher? 

Join us online and get all the information you need on Monday 12th February at 5-6pm

Whether you have already applied or thinking of applying, this information event will give you the opportunity to:

• Find out how to apply
• Understand the interview process
• Learn about the one-year course
• Meet the SCITT team 
• Find out what qualifications you will obtain
• Get advice from the SCITT
• Ask any questions

To book please visit: www.bookwhen.com/leicesterscitt 
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